
 

 

 

10th March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Cancellation of the School Trip to Krakow 11th - 14th February 2021 

 

I write to thank you for your patience and understanding in relation to the cancellation of 

the planned beliefs & values trip to Krakow, due to the current restriction of international 

travel.  I can confirm that the trip was officially cancelled by the travel company just 

before half term when the departure window was reached.  

 

Sadly, as the situation relating to international travel in the coming months is likely to 

remain uncertain for some time, the school has taken the decision to cancel the trip, 

rather than to postpone it. This was a difficult decision to make but to avoid more 

disruption and upset to students I feel this is the most appropriate course of action, and 

hopefully we will be able to organise a trip when restrictions ease and life reverts back to 

‘normal’.  
 

The school is currently in negotiations with the travel company in relation to refunds of 

payments made in lieu of the trip. As soon as we have confirmation about when the 

money will be refunded we will be in contact. However, it is likely that this could be a few 

weeks and therefore a refund may not be received until sometime after the Easter break. 

 

Please do let me know if I can be of any help or if you have any questions regarding this 

you can contact me at adoran@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Doran 

Teacher of Beliefs & Values 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


